8-7-59

Dear salas,

Thank you very much for the
letter and the action you have taken.

1 should very much like %o
avail myself of the opportunity to
talk to you about the situation arg
would willingly come up 40 Tondon in
the near future for this purpose. I
shall be comparatively free between
the 16th of July and the 21st. m'ou.ld
any of these dates sait you?

Yours sincerely,

Robert B.Tate

Dr. Xavier de Salas
Cultural Attaché
Spanish Embassy
24 Belgrave S8q. S.%.1



